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29th October 2010
Dear EkoSkola Committee President,

First of all I would like to thank you for welcoming us to your school and for finding time to tell us about the wonderful work that you are doing through the EkoSkola programme.

On behalf of the EkoSkola National Jury, it is with great pleasure that I inform you that you have been awarded the prestigious Green Flag Award. Kindly tell all your friends about it!

You will keep the Green Flag for the next two years. You can hoist it on your school building, display it during school functions and in the foyer, and use the EkoSkola logo on your letterhead and other school material. 

Congratulations and keep up the good work!
Mr Vince Attard
Prof Paul Pace

President, Nature Trust (Malta)
EkoSkola National Co-ordinator
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